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STOCKTON ON TEES BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

MEETING OF CABINET TO BE HELD ON 17 June 2024 
 

Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to information) 
(England) Regulations 2012 

 
Intention to consider business in private (Regulation 5) 

 
 
Under Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 

Information (England) Regulations 2012 the Council is required to give 28 days’ notice if it intends to 

hold a meeting of the Cabinet in private or partly in private. This is required on occasions where there 

is a report which contains information exempt from publication. 

 
 

Set out below is a notice given under Regulation 5. 
 

Notice is hereby given that:- 
 

(1) the Council’s Cabinet intend on the 17 June 2024 to consider part of the item of 

business listed below, in private. 

 

(2) the public may make representations about why that part of the meeting should be 

held in public. 

 
 
Item of Business 
 

Reason report is Private 

Thornaby Town Centre Update 
 
A report to seek authority for the acquisition 
of leasehold interests in the Golden Eagle 
Hotel and disposal of the Councils freehold 
interest in Thornaby Town Centre and to 
delegate authority to agree the detailed terms 
of the leasehold acquisitions, freehold 
disposal and any associated agreements to 
enable redevelopment. 

The appendix to the report contains exempt 
information and is therefore NOT FOR 
PUBLICATION by virtue of the Local 
Government Act 1972, Schedule 12A, Part I, 
Paragraph 3. 
 

 

Information relating to the financial or 
business affairs of any particular person 
(including the authority holding that 
information). 
 

 
To make a representation, please contact the Monitoring Officer, ged.morton@stockton.gov.uk in 

writing or by phone on (01642) 527003 at least 6 working days before the meeting date. The Council is 

required to make a statement in response to any representations made for an exempt report to be 

considered in public. This notice will be updated to include reference to representations made for an 

exempt report to be considered in public together with the Council's response to any representations 

made. 

 
Dated 17 May 2024 
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